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CHIEF OF BUSINESS BUREAU 

PRESS RELEASE 
ICSI President Welcomes the Interim Budget  

 

CS R. Sridharan, President, ICSI 

CS R. Sridharan, President, ICSI welcomes the Interim Budget 2014-15, 
as it possesses most of the ingredients to inject vibrancy into the 
economy. It demonstrates strong commitment for financial inclusion and 
governance. ICSI President in particular expresses satisfaction over 
government's intention for early implementation of FSLRC 
recommendations. He opined that early implementation of FSLRC 
recommendation will strengthen the governance in financial sector and 
will contribute to its rapid growth. President ICSI hoped that  GST and 

DTC will be operational in year 2014-15. 
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